Board Summary
September 23, 2021

The Huntingdon Special School District Board of Education met on Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 5:00
p.m. The following action was taken:

© N o o bk~ 0w DN~

9.

The August balance sheets and minutes from the August 19th meeting were approved.

The ESSER 3.0 Application was approved.

The leave of absence extension from October 1 — October 31, 2021 for Norma Hardy was approved.
The board was presented with an Energy Performance Study by Jim Crone, TRANE Technologies.
The board amended Policy 4.206 Homebound Instruction.

The board adopted Policy 4.212 Virtual Education Program.

The board acknowledged the resignation of board member, Dr. Tim Tucker.

The board appointed new board member, Clay Nolen.

The board elected new Vice-Chairman, Brittany Foster.

10. The board approved the surplus equipment list.
11. The next board meeting was set for Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 5:00 PM.



